
 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Tuesday 14th November 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Tapestry online journal application 
 

We hope you are enjoying our Tapestry online journal app. The children 
thoroughly enjoy sharing the photographs uploaded onto their individual 
journals with their friends in class each week. 
 
Home learning is uploaded onto Tapestry each Friday and has information 
about the week’s learning in school and activities you can do at home to 
support your child with their learning.  
  
Please feel free to share any special times, news, achievements or other 
activities on Tapestry, we really enjoy sharing these with the children and 
celebrating all of their accomplishments.  
 
If you need any support with accessing this application or have any 
questions, please do come and speak to your child’s classteacher.  
  
Thank you again for all your continued support; it is always very much     
appreciated. 

  

Mrs Atkins 
Assistant Headteacher for Early Years  
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